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Vanderbilt Beach Road/U.S. 41 Intersection Improvements Project Preliminary Design Plans 
The Collier County Transportation Services Division will be making some changes to the intersection and the median crossovers along the roadways in the vicinity of the intersection of Vanderbilt Beach Road and U.S. 41 in order to improve the flow of traffic, to improve safety and to relieve congestion.  Improvements are needed in coordination with the timing of the opening of a new development known as The Mercato, currently under construction on U.S. 41 north of Vanderbilt Beach Road.   

A public information meeting on the preliminary design plans for these modifications was held on April 3, 2007.  During the open format meeting the public was able to review the preliminary design plans and displays for this project and talk one-on-one with Collier County Transportation Services Division staff, representatives of The Mercato and their design team of Vanasse Daylor.  Attached below are the displays and handout that were provided at the meeting.
For more information on the Vanderbilt Beach Road/U.S. 41 Intersection Improvements Project, contact Transportation Planning Department Planner Laurie Beard at the Collier County Transportation Services Division at 774-8192 or by e-mail at lauriebeard@colliergov.net
